
Egypt Memorial Park
PO Box 37
Coplay, PA 18037

Egypt Memorial 
Park Website
Please visit us at 

www.egyptpark.org

Anyone interested in 
volunteering, please 

contact us at 
610-262-9841 

and leave a message.

If you are interested in
coaching baseball 

in the Spring,
contact Ed Ziegenfuss 

at 610-972-2383 or
ez1013@msn.com 

Egypt Memorial        
Park News

Fall 2017

Calendar
2017-2018

Egypt Park 
Christmas Party

Friday 
Decmber 8th
6:00-8:00pm

Spring Baseball
Sign-Ups
Saturdays

8:00-11:00am 
January 13, 20 ,27

Wednesday 
January 17th 
6:00-8:00pm

Movie Night
Friday

January 19th 
6:00pm

Pavilion Rentals
Pavilion rentals are now available year-round for birthdays, anniversaries,

family reunions and picnics. Our facility is now heated and has 
ADA compliant restroom facilities.

Please contact Ryan Kramer at 610-217-5820 or email us at 
egyptmemorialpark@gmail.com to check availability and book your event.

Thank you to Debra Martin Graphic Design and Raven One 
to One Marketing for their assistance with this newsletter.

Egypt Softball 
Congratulations to Egypt 
Cobra’s 12UDI Softball Team on
wining the Parkland League
Championship in the spring 
and finishing second in regular
season play!

Congratulations to Egypt Cobra’s
10UDI Softball Team on finishing
in 1st place in regular season play
and 2nd place in the Parkland
League Championship game.
They finished their season with
an overall record of 13-2! 

The Egypt 10UDII softball team
made the playoffs this year and
had a memorable season. 

The Prep softball team had a 
lot of fun on and off the field
learning the game of softball!

Fall Softball
The Cobras 12U team competed in the
Lehigh Valley league this fall for the first
time and will continue to offer this more
competitive league to our park teams in
the spring. Any players looking to play
at Egypt in the Lehigh Valley league can
also play on tournament softball teams!
Come join the Cobras! Sign-ups starting
in January. 

12UDI Softball Team

10UDI Softball Team

10UDII Softball Team

Prep Softball 
Team

Egypt Park is selling Chick-Fil-A calendars for $8 each, 
available at the park now while they last. Each Cow calendar

comes with a card that you will receive a free treat every
month in 2018. Makes a great stocking stuffer or teacher gift. 



Egypt park fall baseball saw two teams make it to playoffs.  The knee
hi team is led by Coach Barto and the majors led by Coach Sist.  
Congratulations on Egypt Majors Baseball team on winning the
Championship this fall season.

Spring 2018 sign ups will occur in January/February.  Check the
Egypt park webpage and Facebook pages for info. 

Baseball
News

Egypt Field Hockey  
The Egypt Field Hockey Program continues to grow each year! We are
thrilled to have 52 players this year in the program! This includes a k-1, 2nd
grade, 3-4th grade, and two 5-6 grade teams! We participated in many tour-
naments and community events this fall! 

The events included “Field Hockey Night” at the Iron Pigs, Moravian College
Clinic, Miracle League of Lehigh Valley, Moravian College “youth on the field”
game, Whitehall “youth field hockey day”, Whitehall Township parade,
Northern Lehigh “Under the Lights” night, 11 v. 11 game at 
Emmaus High School turf, “Pink Out” benefit play day, Angel 34
fundraiser, and the following tournaments/play days: Schuylkill 
Valley, Egypt, and SPYA. 

The Egypt Play Day took place at Egypt Memorial Park on 
Sunday, October 1st! It was a beautiful day for field hockey and
the community to come out to support a great event! Many
thanks to the Egypt parents, coaches, and board members 
who all volunteered their time to make this day a success for our
park! Thank you to the following vendors for their support as
well: Boyd’s Bows, Lipsense, & Girl Power! Our basket raffle 
donated by the parents and vendors was a huge success! 

Field Hockey Director & Head Coach, Michele Laubach, will be coaching a
indoor field hockey team that will play on Sunday’s at Exclusively Field
Hockey in Kutztown. This team is for experienced players in 5th & 6th grade.
Michele will also run a winter K-3 skills clinic at Hitter’s Edge in Whitehall,
starting in January. 

Please contact Michele Laubach @ michelelaubach@hotmail.com with 
any questions. 

Anyone interested in 
joining the Curt Simmons

committee please 
contact Michelle Radar 
at FlippinJag@aol.com

Curt Simmons
Day&

Egypt Park Festival

Majors Team


